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2016  Our mission is to assist with land use and management  
through education, community projects and services. 

 

Conservation District programs continue to grow and 

strengthen with support of the community and part-

ners. In 2016 we welcomed a new CTAI Engineer, Au-

brey Proctor, as well as great team of exceptional sea-

sonal staff who worked diligently to combat invasive 

species in our region. 

The coming year is sure to bring new change and adventures to the District 

as well. I have accepted a new position in Minnesota and will be leaving 

the District in March. Being a part of the District has been such a blessing 

and I am so thankful for having had the opportunity to be part of such a 

wonderful organization with people who are motivated to conserving and 

managing our natural resources. As the District prepares for a new transi-

tion, I know it will continue to grow and the insight of a new perspective 

will refresh and strengthen the Districtõs mission. 

I look forward to keeping in touch and hearing about all the progress the District is making to help landowners realize their 

natural resource management goals. On behalf of the Board of Directors, we wish you all the best for a prosperous and happy 

new year! 

 

2016 Board of Directors 

Standing (L to R): Forbes McDonald, Jane Bishop 

Sitting (L to R) : Tom Allan, Orv Kabat, Mike Kowalski 

Kristina Denison 

Executive Director 

Kind Regards, 
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